
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 17th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
PE is a crucial part of our school curriculum. There have been a number of occasions over the past 
few weeks where children have not had their PE kit in school and therefore have not been able to 
take part in their PE lesson. This is not acceptable.  
 
It is essential that all children have the correct PE Kit in school from Monday to Friday. If there is any 
reason that you are unable to provide the correct PE kit then please contact the school office. 
 
 
The correct PE kit is:  
 
White T shirt – with/without school logo 

Navy shorts 

Navy sweatshirt – with school logo - optional 

Navy jogging bottoms (winter) 

Black plimsolls 

 

All children must have the correct PE kit in school by Monday 20th January. 
  
We thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 

  
 
Mrs S Rathbone 
Principal 
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